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From: Oliver W.
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Dear Police Department(s) / relevant Precinct(s),

I'm writing to suggest a proactive approach to community safety by leveraging technology to
disseminate timely alerts about emerging scams and fraudulent activities. By utilizing
platforms like Ring Neighbors or other neighborhood safety apps, the department can quickly
notify residents about local scams as they arise.

This proactive measure can significantly reduce the risk of residents falling victim to these
schemes. By staying informed about the latest tactics employed by scammers, individuals can
take steps to protect themselves and their loved ones. However, it’s important to note that the
effectiveness of this approach relies on timely and accurate information dissemination.

Please respond to this email, as I prefer email communication for this matter.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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